City of
Evanston

LAND USE COMMISSION

Wednesday, July 10, 2024 | 7:00 P.M.
James C. Lytle City Council Chambers, Second Floor
Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center, 2100 Ridge Avenue

CANCELED

The Wednesday, July 10, 2024 Land Use Commission meeting has been
canceled. Cases for consideration at this meeting will be renoticed for the
August 14, 2024 meeting

The next meeting of the Land Use Commission is a special meeting scheduled for
Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the James C. Lytle City Council Chambers,
Second Floor, of the Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center, 2100 Ridge Avenue.

Order & Agenda Items are subject to change. Information about the Land Use Commission is available at:
https://www.cityofevanston.org/government/boards-commissions-and-committees/land-use-commission. Questions can be
directed to Meagan Jones, Neighborhood and Land Use Planner, at mmjones@cityofevanston.orqg or 847-448-4311. The City
of Evanston is committed to making all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities. Any citizen needing mobility or
communications access assistance should contact 847-866-2919 (Voice) or 847-866-5095 (TYY). Requests for access
assistance must be made 48 hours (two working days) in advance. Requests received with less than 48 hours (two working
days) advance notice will be attempted using best efforts, but cannot be guaranteed.

La ciudad de Evanston esta obligada a hacer accesibles todas las reuniones publicas a las personas minusvalidas o las
quines no hablan inglés. Si usted necesita ayuda, favor de ponerse en contacto con la Oficina de Administracion del Centro a
847/866-2916 (voz) o 847/448-8052 (TDD).
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